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Plants and Flowers 2021 
 
The District of Mackenzie requests proposals from experienced and qualified vendors to supply 
plants and flowers for the spring 2021 planting season.  All plants and flowers must be at a 
transplantable stage and of healthy maturity.  Delivery to be on or before June 1st, 2021. 
 
Plant & Flower order details: 
 

• Hanging Baskets QTY 51 – 20” baskets: The District will supply the baskets.  Required: 
Supply Surfinia or similar trailing petunias in a mix of bright whites, red and dark purples. 

• Worker Memorial: 4-Sunflowers, 24 snap dragons, 24 medium height flowering plants, 
24 silver leafy non-flowering plants. 

• 616 Mall: 12 tall palm type plants (12”-18”) 12- Sunflowers, 12 trailing type flowers with 
orange petals, 24 petunias and 12 pansies. 

• EBCC and Other: 12 pots 12” high and 18” in diameter with a mixed variety of plants 
suitable for Mackenzie climate, 8-sunflowers. 

• Entrance Park:  20 Flats of Surfinia petunias or similar trailing petunias red in color and 
10 flats of Surfinia petunias in white  

• City Hall and Caboose: 8-36”X6” planter boxes with a mixed variety of plants suitable 
for the Mackenzie climate. 

 
All proposals must include shipping FOB to Public Works, District of Mackenzie located at 10 
Cicada Rd. Mackenzie BC. 
 

Proposals will be received until 4:00 pm, January 5th, 2021 local time. 
 
Inquiries: Questions are to be submitted in writing no less than five business days prior to the 
closing date to Travis Wall, Director of Operations. By email travis@districtofmackenzie.ca 
 
Proposals and Submissions: The District reserves the right to accept or reject any or all 
proposals or accept a proposal deemed to be in the best interest of the District and will not be 
responsible for any costs incurred by the Proponents in preparing a response.
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